
BEN E. GIRTMAN 
Attomey at Law 

1020 East Lafayette Street 
Suite 207 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-4552 

April 15,2002 

Telephone: (850) 656-3232 

Facsimile: (850) 656-3233 
(850) 656-3233 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 991437-WSY Application of Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. to Increase its 
Water Rates and Charges 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to my telephone conversation today with Patty Christensen, Esq., of the 
Florida Public Service Commission, this letter will confirm that I have contacted opposing 
counsel, Charles Beck, Esq., of the Office of Public Counsel (OPC) regarding the final 
order no. PSC-02-0391-AS-WU entered on March 22,2002, in the above referenced case. 
Mr. Beck confirmed that OPC has no objection to the Commission or the Staff approving 
the new tariff sheets showing the correct title titles, including the irrigation rate, although 
the words were inadvertently omitted from the list of approved rates in the final order. 

Thank you for your assistance. If there are any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely yours, 

cc: Ms. Justine Silvey 
Patty Christensen, Esq. 
Charles Beck, Esq. 
Mr. Frank Seidman 
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